
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

25th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To further supplement your child’s learning, staff will be offering live 

masterclasses during week commencing 1st February.  To attend these events 

scholars will simply need to click links that will be available on the school’s 

website, their Microsoft Teams login information and a pen and paper to 

make notes. A full timetable of live events will be published later this week. 

 

Masterclasses will be provided for students in all year groups but for years 10 

and 11 they will focus on key content as well exam skills and techniques. 

Despite the announcement that the examinations will no longer happen as 

normal this year it is likely that students will still take some form of assessment. 

We therefore feel it necessarily to continue to prepare for them exam style 

questions. It is also important that they continue with their remote learning 

work on Microsoft Teams.   

 

There had been mock exams scheduled for this half term with more after the 

half term break. Once we have more details about how grades will be 

awarded and when school are going to reopen, we will be able to advise of 

how and when these mock examinations will take place.  

 

I’d like to thank you for your support so far in this very challenging term.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

                             

Mr T. Pearce 

Deputy Headteacher 
tpearce@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk 
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